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The Asia Internet Coalition is reviewing the National Communications Commission (NCC)’s 

proposal on the Digital Communications Services Act, and more specifically its potential impact on 

Taiwan’s internet users and businesses. We appreciate the opportunity to provide the Industry’s 

feedback to the NCC and we look forward to an open and collaborative consultation process that we 

hope will result in policies that support the growth of Taiwan’s digital economy. 
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About the Asia Internet Coalition 

The Asia Internet Coalition (AIC) is an industry association comprising leading Internet and 

technology companies. The AIC seeks to promote the understanding and resolution of Internet policy 

issues in the Asia Pacific region. Visit www.aicasia.org for more information. 
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